Dear Friends of Transition Lake County’s Heart and Soul 
            On Sunday, February 6th at 3 p.m. you are invited to attend the first gathering of an inner transition support group. A very caring friend of mine, Mary Perkins, will lead us in a non-denominational and confidential process. This is for any of us who are making inner and/or outer transitions.

The gathering will be held at Dallas Cook’s house at 682 First Street in Upper Lake. The house is close to all the schools and next to the Methodist Church. 

From Clearlake, take Hwy. 53 to Hwy. 20, and head west to Upper Lake. Just before reaching Main Street, turn right on Government Street (across from the County Park). Go to the end and turn right on First Street. Look for the last house on the left, tan with a red door. 
For more info all Dallas at 275-9608.  
Hope to see you there.  Call me at 995-0940 with questions. 

Thanks and happy transitioning, 
Ed Christwitz 

